
IMPORTANT CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR MESSAGES 

 

Dear Patient, 

It feels like Christmas creeps up on us a little faster each year! 

But December is surely here so this is a quick e-mail to let you know that Henderson Medical Centre 

will be closing at 1:00pm on Tuesday 24th December 2024 and will re-open at 8:00am on Monday 6th 

January 2025. 

If you require healthcare on the dates we are closed, you can: 

• Call our usual number (09 837 1110) which will take you through to our after-hours service.  

Here you can select the option to talk to a Registered Nurse. 

• If you require a virtual consultation, we recommend Care HQ. Care HQ provides urgent 

appointments with a GP from 7:00am – 7:00pm 7 days per week. For more information or to 

book, visit www.carehq.co.nz. Alternatively, if you have a MyIndici account you can book an 

appointment the same as you do when booking online with us.  

• For urgent care, the closest Accident and Medical Centre to our practice is White Cross, 131 

Lincoln Road, Henderson. 

• If you have a medical emergency, please dial 111. 

 

Repeat Prescriptions 

Please note all prescription requests must be received by 5:00pm on 17 December 2024 in order to 

be processed prior to Christmas. 

 

Changes to the Walk-In Clinic in 2025 

Please be aware that the hours for our walk-in clinic will be changing in the new year.  The change will 

see a longer morning session from 8am – 12pm and no afternoon session. The exact date of this 

change is yet to be confirmed, but we will notify you well in advance.  

 

HMC Pharmacy 

Please note the Henderson Medical Centre Pharmacy will remain open during this period with the 

exception of the statutory days.  

 

Lastly, Henderson Medical Centre would like to extend our warmest wishes for a very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year.  Thank you for your continued support and we hope you have the opportunity 

to relax over the festive season. 

 

Kind regards, 

The team at Henderson Medical Centre 

http://www.carehq.co.nz/

